The 2017 Christmas performances are on the following days:

KS1 (Y1 & Y2) Christmas Performances 
Thursday 14th December 

9.30 am 
6.00 pm

KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6) Christmas Performances 

Wednesday 13th December

9.30 am 
6.00 pm 

Foundation Stage (Nursery and F2) Performances (No tickets required)

Friday 15th December


10.30am
 2pm 

Due to health and safety restrictions on the capacity of the hall, it will be necessary to obtain tickets for the above performances for KS1 and KS2 but not Foundation stage.  Please complete the slip below with your ticket requirements and we will send tickets home with your child.  Initially there will be a limit of 2 tickets per family per key stage.  If there are any remaining tickets the day before the performances they will be sent home with your child.

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Class …………………………….

Performance tickets required for:  
(2 Tickets only per family per KS)
KS1 

Thursday 14th December 
9.30 am 
Quantity …………
KS1 

Thursday 14th December 
6.00 pm 
Quantity …………
KS2

Wednesday 13th December
9.30 am 
Quantity …………
KS2 

Wednesday 13th December
6.00 pm 
Quantity …………
Please let us know if any grandparents would like to come to our “Carols around the tree” concert

Grandparent’s tickets for Carols around the tree 20th Dec (see Below) Quantity …………
Signed: …………………………………………………………………

NB:  With respect, we would kindly ask you to refrain from bringing very young children who    

       are likely to cause a disturbance to the performances.  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Dear Grandparents
You are invited to our festive ‘Carols around the Tree’ on Wednesday 20th December in the school hall.  It will start at 10.30 am.  The children will be singing carols and serving mince pies.

Please bring this invitation along as your ticket. Quantity………………. 
Best wishes

The Children of Springvale School
